
From: Jabe Blumenthal [mailto:jabe@haycanyon.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 21, 2012 11:22 AM 
To: UTC DL Records Center 
Subject: Docket UT-120451 comments 
 
I’m emailing in support of the “white pages opt-in” proposal.  This is such a win-win – saves money, 
saves trees, saves waste.  Other states – more of them red than blue even! – do this with no fuss. 
Thanks, 
Jabe Blumenthal 
Seattle WA 
 


